October 11, 1998

Mr. John Sampson
5055 Moose Point Rd.
Grand Rapids, MN 55744

Dear Mr. Sampson,

This is to confirm your reception report of WBOB, Florence, KY on August 23, 1998
from 12:36 AM to 1:00 AM.

Good DX ing!

Sincerely,
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Gary E Liebisch
Director of Engineering
Chancellor-Cincinnati

WBOB Radio

525 Eden Park Drive
Suite 1050
Cincinnati, OH 45202
513-721-1050

Fax 513-562-3037

CHANCELLOR BROADCASTING COMPANY



